

23rd November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: Final Warning Detentions

Following the review of our detention system previously communicated with you, we have removed the number of chances students had been previously given to attend a detention. This had been creating a lot of admin work for staff having to continuously reset detentions.

Your child has missed a detention and therefore has been set a final warning one for tomorrow evening from 3-4pm. Failure to attend this would **normally result in a period of time in our Ready to Learn room on school the following day**. Due to staff absences this week we do not have the capacity for this and therefore failure will result in an extended detention from 2-4pm on Tuesday 29th November.

As always many thanks for your support. Please do encourage your child to attend their detnetion. If you have any questions reagrding this please do not hestiate to contact me at hayley.richley@oakacademy.co.uk.

Yours Sincerely,

Hayley Richley **Principal**



